
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 

Friday, 14th October 2016 

Non Uniform Day - Stand Up to Cancer 

We will be taking part in the national non-uniform day on Friday 21st October 2016. This is to raise funds for 

Cancer Research UK. Please could children come to school in their own clothes on this day and with a 50p donation, 

or whatever you are able to give. Thank you. 

Pumpkin Party 

Our Pumpkin Party will be taking place on Thursday 20th October 2016 from 5.00pm-7.30pm. We would like 

children to come along dressed up as a spooky character but could we please ask that, in light of recent events, 

children and adults do NOT come dressed as clowns. If anybody is seen to be dressed as a clown, they will            

unfortunately have to be turned away. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. There will be food and drink 

available as well as fun games and a wonderful firework display. All children must be accompanied by an adult.  

We will be having a cake stall at this event so any cake donations would be greatly appreciated. Please could these 

be taken to your child’s classroom on the morning of 20th October. We must remind you of our ‘No Nuts’ policy 

and ask that this be taken into account when making / buying cakes. Thank you. 

Early Help Family Worker Drop In Sessions 

Early Help Family workers can help you with understanding your child’s needs and behaviours, give advice on       

positive parenting and how to keep your child safe along with a range of other support. There will be sessions held 

at Helston Children’s Centre on the following Thursdays from 9.30am-11.30am: 1st November, 29th November, 

20th December and 17th January.  

Polite Reminder 

It has been brought to our attention that a number of parents are driving dangerously around the school grounds. 

They are sometimes reversing at speed when there are children crossing the roads. Please could we ask all parents 

to slow down and take extra care when dropping off / picking up. Thank you. 

Governor Vacancies 

The Governors of Parc Eglos School are eager to recruit more members to support the school’s development. This 

is an exciting opportunity for parents of current or former pupils, community members, former pupils (must be 18 

or older) or other stakeholders to get involved in the school and to ensure Parc Eglos pupils get the best           

education possible. Although the school may be shifting to academy status, the role of local governors will still be 

important and they will continue to hold key responsibilities for ensuring the school maintains standards and     

offers good value for all our pupils. If you are interested please contact head@parc-eglos.cornwall.sch.uk. 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 
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The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child is 

96%.  Lets 

see if each 

class can aim 

for this or 

above! 

Sunbeams 99.3% 

Stars 96.6% 

1HT/NE 97.7% 

1CS 96.6% 

2HE 97.3% 

2KD 95.3% 

3AB 95.5% 

3SG/DL 95.9% 

4SC 95.2% 

4PL/HH 93.8% 

5RG 95.9% 

5SR 91.5% 

6KH 94.0% 

6KB 99.3% 

Class Attendance % No. of Lates 

2 

0 

2 

4 

0 

0 

2 

2 

0 

5 

0 

4 

2 

0 

Next week our school menu will be on Red week 

Celebration of Work 

 

This week class 3SG/DL have been working on their 

independent writing. The children have produced a   

sensory poem, using their senses whilst outside. This is 

Henry’s wonderful work! Well done. 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

This week’s recycling winners were classes 2HE and 

5SR. The total collected was £24.53, made up as      

follows: 

•  Food & drink pouches - 18p 

•  Inkjet & toner cartridges - £0 

•  Air fresheners / bottle lids / cleaning wipe packs 

 and trigger heads - £5.28 

•  Tassimo  - £1.15 

• Biscuit wrappers - £13.89 

• Pens - £4.03 

Date Event 

W/B 17th October 2016 Parent Teacher Consultation Meetings 

20th October 2016 Pumpkin Party  5.00pm-7.30pm 

21st October 2016 Non Uniform Day in aid of Cancer Research UK 

W/B 24th October 2016 Half Term - School Closed 

31st October 2016 Return to School 

1st November 2016 Cross Country for KS1 and KS2 at Helston Community College 

16th November 2016 Year 6 first Transition Session at Helston Community College 

A Reminder for Stars and Sunbeams Parents 

Our ‘Reading Information Evening’ will take place on 

Monday 17th October 2016 from 6.00pm - 7.00pm in 

the foundation classrooms. We are looking forward to 

seeing you there! 


